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SANTA FE EXPRESS 
September 2025 

VFW POST 846 NEWSLETTER                                                              
Emeritus Editor: Ray Calore     Guest Editor: Jonathan Hyde 

FROM YOUR AUXILIARY                                                                       DANA PFLUMM, President  
 

Sisters and Brothers—.  The next monthly meeting will be on Thursday, October 9 at 5 pm.                       
We will meet at 4 pm to do a project for the Veterans at the Leavenworth VA.  I hope you will stay for  the 
Commander’s Dinner at 6.  It is a special time when we are all together.    

Join as we go to the Leavenworth VA for Bingo with most appreciative Veterans.  Every month it is the 3rd 
Tuesday - in  October it is the 21st.  We have had more Post members join us, so come along. 

Eisenhower Vigil our District 2 time will be OCT 11th from 0300 to 0500.  It is always a special     
ceremony and our Post and Auxiliary have always had good representation.  Join us in this moving 
experience.  

STEAK Night  the next steak night is October 17th from 6 to 7:30.    

There are lots of ways to be involved with the VFW Post 846 Auxiliary… and serve our Veterans.  

              

   God Bless All of You                           President Dana                    

COMMANDER’s COLUMN     Principles  Above  Personalities          MARTIN FRIES, Commander  
 
Comrades of Post 846, a few dates to put on your Calendar: 
 

* The annual Eisenhower Vigil our District 2 time will be OCT 11th from 0300 to 0500 its early but 

without our Post help the district does not get a very good showing, so please plan on attending if you 

could. Take lots of pictures and pass them along for the newsletter and web site. You can stay at  

Kansas National Guard Training Center Nickell Hall it is $50 a night if you have a Military ID Card.  

The phone number is 785-646-3311.  Due to the vigil, the Oct 11th Breakfast has been cancelled. 
 

*  District 2 meeting was held on September 13. I will have information out at the Post Meeting on 
Thursday October 9th at 7 pm.  Commander’s Dinner at 6 pm. 
 
*  STEAK Night  the next steak night is October 17 from 6 to 7:30. New lower price for steak night 
only $15.  Where can you get a steak cooked to order for $15 with all the sides. Need to know by Post 
meeting on October 17th if you are planning on attending so we can have a steak for you.   
 
 

*  Don’t forget about Friday Nights. The post is open from 5 to 7 dinner is provided for people who 
show up.  Please give use help since it has been the same for the past few months supporting            
keeping the post open on Friday Night.  

                                                                                                     Commander Martin Fries 



CHAPLAIN’S CORNER… LANE SMITH  
 

Every October, The Kansas VFW Posts and Auxiliaries, and other veteran organizations, honor Dwight D. 
Eisenhower, a 5-star General and 34th President of the United States. The 24-hour vigil is at the               
Eisenhower gravesite at the Presidential Library in Abilene. The public is invited to attend this solemn      
ceremony and pay their respects honoring a great American. 
 

Infantryman’s Creed:  I carry America’s faith and honor against her enemies.                                                                
I am the King of Battle. I am what my country expects me to be.  

V.A. HOSPITAL REPORT… ...Christine Anderson, Chairman  
 
We are playing BINGO at the domiciliary. We go the third Tuesday of the month. This month, October 21st.        
If you are interested in going with us or helping with the treats we serve, please call me.  

We are also collecting clothes and sweatshirts [and anticipating winter needs] for Fort Leavenworth and    
Annie’s Closet, this includes children’s items.  Please call me if you are unable to drop them at the 
post. Thanks so much for thinking of Annie’s Closet. Our veterans appreciate your thinking of them. 

                                   Chris Anderson.    913.940.1003  

 

VFW POST 846  
MEETING  

2nd Thursday   
October 9 @ 7 pm 

 
An informal dinner at 6pm 

on meeting night.  
Feel free to bring a dessert!   

Meetings are fun and              
informative.  

 
You’re involvement is  
the key to success!  

 

October 17, 2025 

 

 

 
VFW BREAKFAST 

 

     So members of the VFW 846 

Post and the Auxiliary can attend 

the Eisenhower Vigil! 

Saturday, October 11 

0300-0500 

Canceled 



 

In the month of October 
the Navy's official      
birthday is Oct 13th, the 
anniversary of the Conti-
nental Navy's establish-
ment in 1775.  
National Navy Day    
originated in 1922 as a 
celebration on October 
2 7 t h ,  T h e o d o r e          
Roosevelt's birthday.  

Sunday,    

September 28th 

Our September Breakfast Speaker was     

Dr. Dan Cudnik. He gave a very interesting 

account of the Chosin Reservoir Campaign, 

a pivotal battle in the Korean conflict.         

It took place in late November and early  

December, 1950. 



 

 

PTSD/Veterans Benefit Program  

Brothers and Sisters, 

A message from Mike Martin: The PTSD Class is now being 
held at Post 846 .  The weekly meeting on Tuesdays is now 
named the Veteran’s Benefit Class.  Norman Holle, Chuck 
Golba and I will still be teaching the class on Tuesday      
evenings at 1830 hrs. 

UPDATE: We are pleased to announce that since the 
program began 20+ years ago we just passed a signifi-
cant milestone - 

We have now helped guide 1,100 veterans through the      
process to achieve a 100% Disability rating by the VA.   

FYI: If you are not able to attend the Tuesday night class, I 
am available to meet you at the Post on Wednesday        
evening.  Call me at 913-271-1832 to make an appointment. 

Please know we are here to support you.  

Michael Martin 

VFW Post 846                                         
10630-B Metcalf Lane 

Overland Park, Ks 66212 
Post# 913-735-3127                                     

Email: cmdr@vfwpost846ks.org 

Recruiting NEW members is on-going         
work. Let’s work together to get this done!  
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Here is your opportunity to participate in POST 846 as a member of the Auxiliary.   

If you have questions about the Application or your Eligibility contact the Post. 


